
 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
As you will imagine school has been a difficult place over the last few days as students and staff 
come to terms with the loss of a wonderful young man.  When the time is right, we will work with 
his family to arrange appropriate ways of remembering him and celebrating his life. 
 
Tomorrow (Friday), we will have a large signing board available in school that students will be able to 
leave messages on and we are inviting students and staff who wish to, to attend school in non-
uniform clothes. It would be a moving tribute to see lots of purple, Myles’ favourite colour, or red, 
the colours of his favourite football team. 
 
I am aware that there are collections taking place in memory of Myles outside of school and that 
many staff and students have donated. We invite anyone who wishes and is able, to make a 
voluntary donation through our ParentPay system of an amount of your choice, that we can then 
donate to charity according to his family’s wishes. 
 
Thank you for your support over recent days, it has been moving to see how the community have 
pulled together. We have additional counselling staff in school tomorrow again, so please do let your 
children know that they can arrange an appointment through the Pastoral team. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Simon Maxfield 
 
 
 


